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18th November 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Sutton in Craven Community Primary School will be taking part in the amazing 

Young Voices event on 31st January 2020 at Manchester Arena.  

 

The event consists of a group of pupils representing our school in a singing 

concert which over 5000 children take part in.  

 

Pupils wishing to take part will need to learn a number of songs by heart and be 

able to join us for a rehearsal during the school day and then a performance at 

7pm in the evening.   Please note we do not get back to school until 10.30-

11.00pm at the earliest. 

 

If your child is involved in the concert, they will need to have a Young Voices 

official T-shirt which school will order.  They will need to bring 2 packed 

lunches to school on that day.  

 

The Young Voices concert is a very special experience which will include guest 

singers, dancers and a real life orchestra for pupils to sing with. They are 

conducted by an experienced conductor and children are taught how to sing with 

one of the biggest school choirs in the country. Performing in a real life concert 

venue is an experience in itself!  

 

If you are able to join us for the performance in the evening, this makes it all 

the more special for our singers. Adult tickets are £20.00 each and well worth 

the money. It is an event that both children and parents never forget.  

 

If you are happy for your child to take part, please complete the attached form.  

 

If you would like tickets to see the concert, please indicate accordingly - full 

payment for these tickets will be required at the time of ordering. Parents will 

need to find their own transport to the event.  
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Please note that at this stage we are only able to apply for the number of 

tickets we would like but it is not guaranteed that we will get all of the tickets 

we request.  

 

This year there will be a small contribution required towards the cost of 

transport for children – more information to follow. 

 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Bell 

 

 

 

 

YOUNG VOICES – FRIDAY 31ST JANUARY 2020 

 

 
I do give permission for my child ________________________ in Year ___ 

to attend the Young Voices concert at Manchester Arena and also for him/her 

to be photographed/filmed for any authorised promotional media and our school 

website.  

 

Signed    _________________________________Parent/Carer 

 

Date       _________________________________ 

 

I would like to order 1 ticket / 2 tickets (please circle how many) for family to 

watch the performance at a cost of £20.00 each.  

 

Signed    _________________________________ Parents/Carer 

 

Date       _________________________________ 


